
Southeastern Ethics and Philosophy of Technology 

Annual Workshop
The annual Southeastern Ethics and Philosophy of Technology (SEPOT) conference 
provides a forum for regional academic work in ethics, philosophy of technology, and 
Science and Technology Studies (STS). As a collaborative effort with Virginia Tech’s 
STS program, SEPOT brings together researchers from across the region. Informally 
structured over a full Saturday in September, SEPOT offers a friendly environment for 
participants to workshop their ideas in progress, try new concepts, and collaborate 
with colleagues in an interdisciplinary context.  SEPOT leverages the strengths of the 
Charlotte region, Virginia Tech's internationally-recognized STS program, and the 
UNC Charlotte Department of Philosophy's strengths in practical philosophy. For more 
information, contact Gordon Hull (ghull@uncc.edu) or Ashley Shew (shew@vt.edu).


